






From Friendship to 
Philanthropy

Sara and Michael 
Abraham:

Sara and Michael Abraham are
members of the Veritas Society, 
which recognizes donors who provide 
support beyond their lifetime. 

Sara and Michael Abraham’s 
longstanding connection with the 
University of La Verne is a testament to 
their dedication to making a positive 
impact on our institution and our students. 
Their contributions have significantly 
transformed numerous aspects of our 
uniuniversity, including student experiences, 
campus life, resources, and services for 
veterans.

Michael Abraham's commitment to 
education was influenced by his 
upbringing, where his Lebanese immigrant 
parents emphasized the importance of 
determination, passion, devotion, and 
dedication, along with the power of 
education. This commitment to education 
has led him has led him to serve on our board of 
trustees for the university for 24 years. 

The Abrahams' involvement with the 
university began when their longtime 
friend, Richard Landis, a former university 
chancellor, trustee emeritus, and alumnus, 
invited Michael to join the board of 
trustees. Sara and Michael’s connection 
with the university deepened over their 
yeayears of service due to their shared desire 
to make a significant and personal impact 
on student experiences and the growth of 
the institution. Over the years, the 
Abrahams have been deeply impressed by 
the university's diverse student population, 
the talent and enthusiasm of its students, 
and the small studeand the small student-to-professor ratio. 
“These students grabbed my heart,” 
Sara told a student reporter. “The more 
time that we spent on campus, the more 
I was impressed.” 

Sara and Michael Abraham at the groundbreaking 
of The Sara and Michael Abraham Center for 
Veteran Student Success 


















